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Information Letter no. 08-2017 
 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
the FIE informed us today that at all Zonal Cadet and Junior 
Championships of this season extraordinary P-observations will take place. 
 
Thus for the Plovdiv 2017 European championships 5 P-candidates per 
weapon will be accepted, providing your registration with the FIE will be at 
least 15 days before the date of the referee examination. 
 
However, the dates for the practical examinations are still the same as in 
our Information Letter no. 03-2017 of 07.01.2017, so you can plan the 
travel of your eventual candidates according this schedule: 
Foil: 05.03.17; épée: 06.03.17; sabre: 07.03.17.  
And please keep in mind: first come – first served basis is again valid. 
 
With best regards, 
Max Geuter 
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